
In Prayer: 

Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

 
—We give appreciation for those who answer the call to serve, 
and send them with blessings:  Richard and Karen Kropf, Gene and 
Judy Gascho, Lynn and Janice Miller, and Ken and Nancy Beachy 
serving various places through Mennonite Mission Network’s  
Service Opportunities with Our Partners (SOOP). 
 
—We give our thanks for health and healing of those experiencing 
physical, emotional or spiritual challenges. May God provide com-
fort in hurting places. 
 
—We give our praise and thanksgiving for the gift of stewardship 
and we seek God’s wisdom in our discernment and decision-
making at our congregational budget meeting. 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

   ORDER OF SERVICE 
     -February 4, 2024- 

 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
     Welcome and Announcements 
     Call to Worship  
     Congregational Singing 
 Summoned By The God Who Made Us (VT 1) 
 Brethren, We Have Met to Worship (VT 25) 
     Offering Blessing 
WORD 
      Be Thou My Vision (VT 549) 
 Great Is They Faithfulness (VT 419) 
 When We Walk With the Lord (VT 570) 
     Children’s Story 
     Scripture Presentation: Mark 6:1-29 
     Sermon  
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song: Heart With Loving Heart United (VT 813) 
     Communion   *Communion bread is gluten free* 
SENDING 
     Benediction 

Prelude:  Kristin Oakes, Karen Tro 
Worship Leader:  Anne Bomar 
Song Leader:  Clyde Hockman 
Children’s Story:  Vonnie Oyer 

Yoder Family Support: Your prayers and meals for the Levi Yoder 
family after his recent fall have been appreciated. He is recovering 
well and faces many weeks of limited mobility ahead before re-
turning to work. As a church community we are accepting dona-
tions to lessen the financial impact of medical bills and loss of 
work. Contributions for the family can be dropped into the offering 
boxes. Please note “Levi” on the check memo or outside of the 
offering envelope. 

Luke Bomar—Capital FC Soccer, Sun. Feb. 4, 3PM.   
5201 State Street, Salem.  Contact Steve (559-286-9057) to carpool 

Youth SuperBowl Party, Feb 11, 3:30pm at the Bomar's 
Eat snacks, play some games, critique commercials, help rebuild 
their basement, and hang-out for all or part of the Super Bowl. 
3734 5th St, Hubbard. Call Steve (559-286-9057) if you have  
questions. Friends are welcome. 

Eva Coulombe—North Marion Girls Basketball Home Game 
Mon. Feb 5, 5:30PM   
  Emmitt Epp—91 School Boys Basketball,  
 Wed, Feb 7, 5PM and 6PM 
  Paul Masingila—Canby HS Wrestling Meet, CHS 
  Wed. Feb. 7, 7:00pm  



Valentine Care Packages for College Students 
We will be sending care packages to our nine college 
students. Donations of treats (homemade or prepack-
aged), snacks, drink mixes, candy, etc are appreciated. 
Gift cards and other trinkets or small gift items and  
encouraging notes are also fun additions. Please have 
items delivered to the Church by Sunday, February 11. Donations 
toward the cost of postage are also appreciated. Cash or checks, 
with memo “college care packages”. 

Sunday: 
 8:30am    Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
 9:00am    Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am     Worship Service  
11:30am     Potluck Meal and Annual Budget Meeting 
 6:00pm     Pickleball Open Gym 

This Week: 
Tuesday, 10:00am     Bible Study via Zoom 
Wednesday, 6:30pm  Outdoor Space Task Force meeting 
Thursday  6:30pm    Zion Leadership Table meeting 
 
Nursery Schedule: 
This Week: Louise Gingerich, Jani VanPelt 
Next Week:  Trina Fitzpatrick, Serenity Coulombe 
Worship Schedule: 
February 11:  Transfiguration, Steve Bomar 
February 18:  Pastor Steve’s Ordination, led by Eric Massanari, PNMC  
   Executive Conference Minister; Patrick and Lori Allen, Guest Speakers   
Budget Report:  Offering 1/28/24: $788.55 

Pacific Northwest Mennonite Historical Society Annual Meeting,  
Saturday, February 17, at Zion.  Free Program, no RSVP needed,  
at 1:30pm featuring “Russian Mennonites and the Recovery of an  
Anabaptist Vision” by  Dr. Abraham Friesen. A Zoom link for the  
program  is available at pnmhs.org. RSVP by February 9 for noon 
luncheon ($15/person) to Jerry Barkman at jbarkman@canby.com  
or 503-871-6413.  

Annual Church Budget Meeting   
TODAY, 11:30am potluck meal, meeting to follow 

Visit Centro Vida Feliz in Bolivia 
Zion has partnered with Wendell and Karen Amstutz and the work 
of Vida Feliz, a Senior Center located in El Torno, Bolivia, for years. 
To foster lasting connection we believe it is important for some in 
our local community to visit the ministry site in Bolivia and report 
back to the Zion congregation. Through a generous grant some 
funds have been set aside to support such a trip. This is a great  
opportunity to travel to a foreign country, grow in cultural aware-
ness, and spend time with the wonderful people of Bolivia. If you 
are interested please contact our missions representative  
Carolyn Yoder at cjgyoder@gmail.com or the church office at  
zionmc@canby.com  

Save the Date for “God Rocks!”   
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

Sunday, July 21—Thursday, July 25  

Ash Wednesday Service 

 February 14, 6:00pm 

Scripture—Reflection—Action 

As well as marking the beginning of the Lenten season our Ash 
Wednesday service invites participants into a unique experience 
that engages scripture, reflection, and tactile actions.  We will 
begin with a time of singing, scripture reading, and the imposition 
of ashes (optional) followed by the opportunity to participate in 
self-guided stations that cover topics like covenant, formed by 
God, prayer for others, forgiveness, and cleansing. 
Families and all ages are welcome (younger participants and non-
readers will need some guidance while using the stations). 

mailto:jbarkman@canby.com

